
Monday was all about compassion
and kindness- a great day enjoyed
by all! The presentation by Jack
Berne (Fiver for a Farmer) was
totally inspiring. We received the
message that kindness is cool. The
the weather was perfect for our
beach afternoon. Thanks to Jade
Browett and Lu Wilkinson for their
awesome organisation of the day.

Have a great week! 

ST JOSEPH'S NEWS

This Week at Joeys

Great Sports!

Congratulations to Isaac C in
Year 6 who has been
selected for the Broken Bay
touch team for the NSW CPS
schools. Jacinta represented
Broken Bay in 4 events at the
NSW CPS swimming carnival
at Homebush on Tuesday.
We are so proud of you!
Unfortunately, Sadie was in
isolation and didn’t make it to
the carnival, we wish her all
the best. 

Principal



Years 2-6 had an amazing

day as they took on the

Cross Country challenge! 

Watch the video 

@joeysnarrabeen

Cross Country

Follow Us: 

Recent News

Uniform Update

The new uniform is for all seasons, no

changeover is required.

We have also received word from Cowan &

Lewis that the girls style shirt has arrived

and is ready to order from next week. 

Upcoming Key Dates
APRIL - 

Tues 5th - Yr 3 Gala Day - sign up

Tues and Thurs 5th and 7th - Yrs 4, 5&6 Gala

Day - sign up

Fri 8th - Last day of Term 1

Tues 26th - First day of Term 2 

(students return)

MAY - 

May 4th - Northern Beaches Cross Country

carnival (for those who qualified)

https://vimeo.com/joeysnarrabeen/crosscountry2022
https://vimeo.com/joeysnarrabeen/crosscountry2022
https://cowanlewis.com.au/product-category/st-josephs-primary-school-narrabeen/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1gJPCv20lXpBhN9IzceawQvit_59jcBhFwki14ijcoX0/edit?ts=6237f7ef
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1J980JTrofXKzW-bgIa4fDszmAM9aDOMlTFjpkr_kYeE/edit?ts=6237f8f3


We hope the ticket sales are

going well! Raffle drawn Weds

April 6th - pay via QKR!

There are some great prizes to

be won - find out more on our

website here.

@joeysnarrabeen

Easter Raffle

Follow Us: 

Things to Know

Heads Up

Canteen closed - Mon April 4th

Hot Dog Day - Wed March 30th(order

now on QKR, deadline this Mon)

NAPLAN for Years 3&5 - May 10th-

13th. Download parent info pack 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/amazing-prizes-up-for-grabs-in-this-years-easter-raffle/
https://nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
https://nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf


Schools will now align with the
community and do ‘symptomatic
testing’. RAT Kits were sent home in
students bags yesterday, 1 box each.

Students and staff can use their
allocation of RATs at their discretion,
such as if they are experiencing
COVID-19 symptoms.

If a student has even mild COVID-19
symptoms, they must get tested with
a RAT or PCR (nose and throat swab)
test.

They must isolate until they receive a
negative test result, in line with health
protocols.

The Latest on RATs

Learning at Home

If your child has to stay at home
as a close contact you can
access the NESA digital
learning modules appropriate to
their grade for ‘self paced
learning’ at home. Your child’s
teacher will be in contact with
you via email if this is the case.
More info can be found here.  

COVID-19 Info

The NSW Government has
specific advice for families with
children at school. Find out
more. 

COVID Advice

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

